
Subject: Elimination of Parking Spots from Dufferin to Horton on Colborne 

  

Dear Ms. Saunder, 

 We're residents of 400 Dundas Street at Colborne where we operate as Fred 

Astaire Dance Studios Canada. 

 We currently have very limited private parking in our own lot and our 

customers heavily rely on public metered parking around our building.  The 
elimination of parking spots on Colborne from Dufferin to Horton 

will immensely hurt our business. I hope councillors will consider how 
the new bike path would affect businesses like ours.   

 We're therefore NOT in favour of the cycle path project. 

 400 Dundas St Owner, 
 

  

Michael E. Schultz 

 


